Financial  Manager Reference Letter

To

Ms. Natasha Collins

Director

BridgeWay Securities

90 Euston Road

London NW

Date: 07th February 2014

Subject: Reference Letter for Mr. Frank James for the profile of Financial Manager

Dear Ms. Collins,

I am writing this letter in reference to Frank James for the profile of Financial Manager for your organization. I have been Frank’s supervisor for the last seven years- and believe that his decision to leave for “BridgeWay Securities” is a big loss to our organization.

Not only is Frank academically brilliant and competent, being a post graduate scholar from the London School of Economics, but he is proactive enough to combine education with the ability to keep himself updated with the ongoing in the financial sector. He is a composed and organized individual, can multi-task and never shies away from responsibilities.  During his seven year tenure at our organization, he has single handed managed some of the important and rewarding projects, and his decisions in financial matters has helped the company to grow significantly in the last few years.

His expertise is primarily in the field of Equity markets, though seven years has given him adequate opportunities to explore the other fields in Finance. During his last working days, he was leading a team of thirty individuals and was designated as- Assistant Manager, Finance.

Personally it has been a pleasure working with him.

Regards

Vincent Matthews

Director- Finance & Investments

InLand Invests Corp.

William Brown Street

Liverpool

